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Re: Columbia Vision Commission Letter to City Council 

 

 

 

Depending on Council’s wishes, the work of the Vision Commission could continue as 

provided in City ordinance or change to meet new community needs. 

 

 

 

The Vision Commission submitted its five-year review to City Council members in November 

2016.  Commission members continue to meet monthly and seek guidance on future work. 

  

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact: Unknown 

Long-Term Impact: Unknown 

 

 

 

Vision Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Not Applicable, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: Tertiary 
 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Not Applicable, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: Tertiary   

 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Not Applicable, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: Tertiary 

 

 

 

 

Date Action 

11/21/2016 Commission submits five-year review to City Council – Council 

accepted report 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Executive Summary 

Discussion 

Fiscal Impact 

Vision & Strategic Plan Impact 

Legislative History 

http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/CMS/vision/reports/visiongoals.php
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/city-manager/
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf
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Before advising Commission members, Council may wish to schedule time with them at a 

work session.   
 

 

Suggested Council Action 


